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First Responders Recognized during Football Game at Meredith Memorial Stadium 
 
Friday, September 27, 2019 
7:30 p.m. Game (During Halftime) 
Meredith Memorial Stadium 
1600 W. Loop 546 
Mineola, TX 
 
In appreciation of the dedication and service of first         
responders, Mineola ISD will recognize members of       
medical, law enforcement, fire, and other first responders        
during halftime at the football game. Members will be         
asked to join personnel on the field at the 50 yard line to             
be honored.  
 
“September has been declared as National Preparedness       
Month and we know that with any disaster or tragedy that           
occurs in communities across the United States, first        
responders rush in and even lay down their lives to          
protect and save our families. Mineola ISD wants to         
celebrate their selfless service to our community,” states        
Dr. Kim Tunnell.  
 
All first responders in uniform will be admitted to the game           
free of charge. The public is invited to wear blue as a            
sign of support and appreciation for our first responders         
Friday night.  


